
SUPERVISORS OF FARIVIEW TOWNSHIP 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

Wednesday, April 12, 2023 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE – Fairview Township Supervisors, Representatives of WRA, Emily 

Aloiz, Planning Program Administrator for the MPO, Jessica Horan-Kunco, 

Planning Director for Erie County, PennDOT officials, Representatives of Urban 

Engineers 

 1. NEW BUSINESS  

 
Representatives of Whitman, Requardt & Associates, LLP (WRA) will remotely present their findings 
from the PA 98 Corridor Relief Study. This will be the third of four workshop meetings and will focus on 
recommendations considered at the April 6, 2023 Board of Supervisors meeting in response to system 
needs and alternatives reviews that were discussed at the February 15, 2023 and March 22, 2023 
workshops. Other expected attendees include Emily Aloiz, Planning Program Administrator for the MPO, 
Jessica Horan-Kunco, Planning Director for Erie County, PennDOT officials, and representatives from 
Urban Engineers. 
 

 
 
 


